
From: Vivian Johnson <vgjohns@yahoo.com> 

To: Ernest Hilaire <ehilaire@windiescricket.com>; Roland Holder 

<rholder@windiescricket.com>; Cecil Fletcher <ceciljfletcher@gmail.com>; P. 

C. Whyte <whyte_pcwip@hotmail.com>; DR ALLEN SAMMY 

<chairmansammy@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 11:42 PM 

Subject: Resignation from WICB Senior Panel 

 

Gentlemen, 

 

I hereby tender my resignation as a member of the WICB Senior Umpires' 

Panel effective September 30, 2012. I have made this decision based on the 

need to spend more time with my family resulting from recent developments. 

My main attention is focused on being with my family, now living in Canada. 

 

I want to express my sincere gratitude and thanks to the WICB/WICUA to have 

afforded me the opportunity to serve the West Indies on the regional and 

more recently, the senior WICB panel for the past seventeen years. I want 

to wish the WICB/WICUA all the best in their umpiring endeavours for the 

future and wish for continued success in this regard. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Vivian Johnson 

Umpire 

WICB Senior Panel. 

mailto:vgjohns@yahoo.com
mailto:ehilaire@windiescricket.com
mailto:rholder@windiescricket.com
mailto:ceciljfletcher@gmail.com
mailto:whyte_pcwip@hotmail.com
mailto:chairmansammy@yahoo.com

